
Official

From: Brandon Roberts 
Sent: 03 January 2023 09:29
To: StagBreweryRedevelopment <stagbreweryredevelopment@richmondandwandsworth.gov.uk>
Subject: 22/0902/FUL

No new building work should be approved until Hammersmith Bridge is reopened and fully
operational.
The traffic is grid locked in the area and pollution is awful on that road.

Brandon Roberts
2 Bicester Road, Richmond, Surrey, TW9 4QL


